
 
 

Open Night 
Tuesday, 10th October 2023 

5.pm to 7.pm 

Dear Parents of 6th class boys. 

You will be very welcome to our Open Night on Tuesday, 

10th October from 5.00pm to 7.00pm 

The Open Night will be an opportunity for you and your 

son: 

 To meet with staff and students 

 To get a sense of the atmosphere in Naas CBS 

 To view the school facilities 

 To be informed about the various subjects  

 To gain more information on subject choice   

 To hear about extracurricular activities 

 To meet with members of the Parents Council  

 To tour the building 

 To ask questions  

The Open Night will be a very simple introduction to the school. 

Later in the year, we will have an information night for parents 

of boys who have been enrolled for next September. Please 

arrive in good time so that you have a chance to get around the 

school, last tour is at 6.15. 


